

15th September, 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Re: Annual Speech Day

We have the pleasure to inform you that we shall hold our Annual Speech Day on Friday, 21st November, 2025 at 5:00 p.m. in the School Hall. We have the pleasure of having Mr. LAM Chung Wai Tony, Our Alumnus, Registered Architect and Former Member of Antiquities Advisory Board, as the Guest of Honour.

All Secondary 6 graduates of School Year 2024-25 will be attending.

All normal lessons will be suspended and the playgrounds will be closed on that day in order to facilitate the arrangements for the whole function.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. CHAN Chun Ket

for Principal